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HAVE YOUR SAY
The Port Campbell Town Centre Project has kicked off! The Shipwreck Coast 
Masterplan prepared by the State Government and Parks Victoria included the 
Port Campbell Township Interface Plan which flagged a substantial investment in 
upgrading and improving key public spaces in Port Campbell. 

The work being undertaken through this Town Centre Project will provide direction 
on how this investment might change the look, feel and function of the Town Centre. 
So it’s important that this project is based on input from the local community. The 
project team will be working with a Community Reference Group but there will also 
be opportunities for anyone with an interest in the Town Centre to have their say.    

WHAT IS THE PORT CAMPBELL TOWN CENTRE PROJECT?
The Port Campbell Town Centre Project builds on the Shipwreck Coast Master Plan and the Port Campbell Community Plan and 
aims to strengthen and improve the function and amenity of Port Campbell’s Town Centre.

The project’s focus is very much on the ‘public’ areas of the Town Centre and will include looking at:

•	 The future treatment of public realm areas – what will the Town Centre look like? 
•	 The integration of both Lord Street and the foreshore area – how will these spaces connect and relate to each other?
•	 Improved pedestrian safety, linkages and signage – how can the Town Centre work better for people on foot?
•	 Improved connections into the National Park trail system and to other key destinations within and around Port Campbell
•	 The function of car and bus parking and movement within the Town Centre
•	 The team will also consider town entrances and other key streets as needed

Council have appointed a group of consultants to assist with this project. The group includes Hansen Partnership (who are 
planners, urban designers and landscape architects), Terroir (architects), Essential Economics (economic analysis) and a 
range of other technical sub-consultants like traffic engineers, surveyors and geotechnical experts.
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WHAT AREAS 
ARE AFFECTED?
The project isn’t commencing 
with a defined boundary, but 
will focus primarily on Lord 
Street and the foreshore. A 
more refined boundary will be 
determined through the initial 
stages of the project.
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NEED MORE INFO?
For more information on the project please contact: 

Ian Gibb
Phone:  5593 7162 or 0409 356 448  |  Email: Ian.gibb@corangamite.vic.gov.au

To register for the project database and receive any future bulletins directly, please 
contact Kellie on 55937101 or email kellie.duynhoven@corangamite.vic.gov.au.
   

HOW CAN I PARTICIPATE?
The project team will be in Port Campbell on the 25th and 26th of October and will be running a series of workshops during 
the day. These workshops will include an Enquiry by Design process where we get right into drawing up ideas that we can 
then test and refine – the aim of this session is to get your ideas to inform early designs.

At the end of this workshop the ideas and sketches will be on display and we encourage everyone to come down, have a 
look, let us know your thoughts, or just have a chat to one of the team about issues or ideas you think should be considered 
through the process. 

The Enquiry by Design drop-in review session will be held between 5.00pm and 7.30pm on Thursday 26th 
October.  It will be held in the Sunset Room at the Surf Lifesaving Club.


